
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 
Tuesday 25th April 2023 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Industrial Action 
 
You may be aware from media coverage that National Education Union have declared strike action, which is 
scheduled to take place on: 
 

 Thursday 27th April 2023 
 Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over teacher’s 
pay, and not because of any issues at our school. 
 
I’m getting in touch to make you aware that as a result of the this industrial action school will be closed to 
Year 3 and Year 5 on both of the above dates. 
 
I’m sorry about the potential disruption to you and to your child’s education, and to your own personal 
arrangements. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch and ask to speak to me. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Louise Oddy 
Headteacher 
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